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23 March 2023 

 

Dear parent/guardian/carer 

 

Year 11 Easter Revision Sessions   

During the Easter break, a number of departments have volunteered to run revision sessions 
which are being held in school for Year 11 students. 

In this respect, please find below a copy of the Easter Revision Sessions timetable.  I should 
be grateful if you would review the timetable with your child, the sessions highlighted are 
invite only, students will be invited by their subject teachers there will be a sticker in the 
student planner next week for those invited. Any other department sessions are open to all 
students of that subject. Students should not be on site outside of these planned sessions. 

The sessions run at different times on the days shown and there will be staff present at all 
sessions. Students should report to the appropriate room five minutes prior to the session 
start time, to be registered.  

Day Date 

Morning Afternoon 

9.00 - 
10.00 

10.00 - 
11.00 

11.00 - 
12.00 

12.00 - 
1.00 

1.00 - 
2.00 

2.00 -
3.00 

Monday 03/04/23 

Product design - Coursework 
completion - 10,12 

   

BTEC and GCSE Art Coursework refinement - 99 

Tuesday 04/04/23 
Science - 

Lester Block 

   

   

Wednesday 05/04/23 Maths Session 1: – Maths corridor 
   

   

Thursday 06/04/23 
English – English Block  

Morning Session 1: 9-11.30am 
Afternoon Session 2: 12-2.30pm 

Friday 07/04/23 Bank Holiday 

Monday 10/04/23 Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 11/04/23 
Comp Sci - 5, 6, 7, 8     

Drama - Theatre 

Wednesday 12/04/23 Maths Session 2: – Maths corridor  
   

   

Thursday 13/04/23 GCSE PE - 72/71/ Sports hall    

 

Attendance at the sessions will provide students with the best possible chance of obtaining 
their highest potential grade in their GCSE examinations. The invitation only sessions will be 
in smaller groups and similar to tuition. It is imperative that, if invited, students do their very 
best to attend to maximise the impact of this costly intervention.   

 

 

mailto:school@poolehigh.poole.sch.uk


Students will not have to wear their school uniform, but they should wear suitable appropriate 
clothing. They will be expected to exhibit the same high standards of behaviour that we 
expect of them during their normal school lessons. There will be no facilities open on the 
school site for students to purchase refreshments, therefore all students need to bring their 
own snacks and drinks. 

We appreciate that Year 11 are continuing to work incredibly hard and attendance to after 
school revision sessions has been brilliant. Over the break we do advise that students continue 
with their own revision using the resources available on subject Google Classrooms, in their 
blue revision folders and online platforms such as SENECA, Sparx, Brainscape and Quizlet.  

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing them at the sessions. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mr K Melvin-Smith 
Year 11 Progress Lead 


